Stockton First Responders
May 16, 2011

Mark Larsen and Beth Winchester were the only members at the May meeting.

Mark & Beth checked radio serial numbers to the packing list. These radio’s will not be received until the
Sheriff’'s Department makes the switch, we believe in September.

Mark & Beth checked supplies and made a supply list that is needed.

We will not be paying the Fire USA bill until Mark’s coat comes back with the logo, the back of his coat is
blank. Beth will call to have it returned.

There is a Whitewater Wireless bill that belongs to LA Lanes for radio rental two years ago. Mark & Beth
decided to pay the bill and send a bill for LA Lanes to pay the squad.

Elections were suppose to be tonight, but there are not enough members to vote. Officers will stay the
same.

The Winona County Fair is coming up in July. Jeff Peterson of Winona Co. Health had a sign up sheet if
anyone is interested in serving as the first aid station.

The squad made $319 from the Garage Sale in April.

Meeting ended at 7:40 p.m.
NEXT MEETING July 18, 2011 at 7:00 P.M.



